*** IMPORTANT NOTICE ***
***PARENT’S SOCIAL NIGHT HAS BEEN CANCELLED***

Due to a lack of interest, and an apparent conflict with Mother's Day, the decision
was made to cancel the Parents' Social Night event scheduled for May 13th.

If you bought tickets through the school office, you will be reimbursed through
there. There is a possibility that the event will be held in the Fall, but we need a
larger group of people interested in attending and helping to run it. Please reach
out to the School Council to help plan this event, or any of the other things that
Council organizes throughout the year. Thanks to those that were supportive!




